
 

ADDENDUM - FORMAL WRITTEN PRICE QUOTATION (RFQ) – 

PRINCE ALBERT MUNICIPALITY 

 
The Prince Albert Municipality would like to inform all prospective bidders of the following 

amendments which relate to the below request for formal written quotation notice: 

 

 

Formal written price quotations (RFQ) were invited for the above-mentioned professional 

services as advertised on the municipal website and eTender portal on 06 September 2022. 

 

Bidders are requested to take note of the following amendments / document corrections with 

regards to condition (2) of the specifications: 

“The service provider must have offices in the Western Cape region within a radius of 

< 250km to Prince Albert Municipal Offices.” 

 

This requirement is not compulsory, and will not be used in the evaluation purposes. Bidders 

are allowed to tender, irrespective of the radius.  

 

The municipality would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused.  

 

For more information, please contact the Supply Chain Management Division at 023 541 1668 

or via email (scm@pamun.gov.za). 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

MR. ALDRICK HENDRICKS 

Acting Municipal Manager 

13 September 2022 

   

MUNISIPALITEIT 
VAN 

PRINS ALBERT 
 
Rig alle korrespondensie aan: 
DIE MUNISIPALE BESTUURDER 
Privaatsak X53, Prins Albert, 6930 

 
 

 

MUNICIPALITY 
OF 

PRINCE ALBERT 
 
Address all correspondence to: 
THE MUNICIPAL MANAGER 
Private Bag X53, Prince Albert, 6930 

E-Pos / E-Mail: scm@pamun.gov.za                                                    Tel:  023-541 1320, Fax: 023-541 1321                                    

QUOTATION 

NUMBER 

TENDER DESCRIPTION ADVERTISING 

DATE 

CLOSING 

DATE 

 

RFQ 167 / 2022 
PROVISION OF PROFESSIONAL 

OCCUPATIONAL HEALTH SERVICES, FOR THE 

PRINCE ALBERT MUNICIPALITY. 

 

06-09-2022 

 

15-09-2022 @ 

14H00 
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